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CHIROPRACTIC AWARENESS MONTH BILL CLEARS SENATE COMMITTEE 
  

(COLUMBUS, OH)  The Senate committee on Health, Human Services and Medicaid voted 
unanimously today in support House Bill 196. The legislation, sponsored by Representative Lipps, 
seeks to place in statute October as Chiropractic Awareness Month. 
 
The bill now heads to the Senate floor for a full vote. 
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